
Queen Mary School – Mumbai 

Forms 5 to 10 
 

Circular No: 8/2023-24                   17
th

 March,2023. 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
This is to inform that the regular school will continue from Monday 20th March. 

 

Kindly follow the given time table. 

 

 
Thank You. 
 
 
 
Ms. G. Mathias 

Principal 

 

 


